
 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

Economic Development Bond Financing Program Participation 

On September 9 and 10, 2013, the Palm Beach County Department of Economic 

Sustainability (DES) published a public solicitation seeking bond underwriters willing to 

participate in the Economic Development Bond Financing Program.  The following firms 

responded to the solicitation by the September 20, 2013 deadline, and were determined to 

meet program participation criteria: 

 

1. Evidence that the Underwriter is registered with the Municipal Securities Review 

Board (MSRB). 

2. The contact names of the team that will be working with the County on the Program. 

3. Agrees that the County will receive from the Bond Underwriter at the bond closing, 

a consulting and structuring fee of 25 basis points of the face value of any bonds 

issued by the County under the Program in which the Underwriter participates.  

 

These firms will be included on a referral list of underwriters for the Economic 

Development Bond Financing Program.  Participation from additional underwriters is not 

being sought at his time.  Please direct questions to Steven Misshula, at 

smisshul@pbcgov.org or (561) 233-3619.  

 

Janney Montgomery Scott LLC 

575 Lexington Avenue, 20th Floor 

New York, NY 10012 

Oppenheimer & Co. Inc. 

50 South 6th Street, Suite 1300 

Minneapolis, MN 55402 

 

POST:  September 27, 2013 
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